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Ehab Salama is a pharmacist who graduated from the school of pharmacy,
Al-Azhar university, Egypt. He earned his master’s degree in microbiology
and immunology from Al-Azhar university. In 2018, Ehab started his journey
to the USA as a visiting scholar at Purdue University where he later enrolled
as a PhD student at Dr. Seleem’s lab. In 2020, Ehab moved with the lab to
Virginia Tech in Blacksburg to start a new phase of research into novel
antimicrobial regimens. With the huge increase in the immunocompromised
populations and dramatic development of drug resistance among pathogenic
fungi, Ehab hopes to have an active contribution to the development of
novel, safe and effective therapeutic regimens against serious fungal
infections.
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Fungi are a big group of organisms that interact with humans in many good
and bad aspects. Candida auris is a fungus that represents a real threat to
patients in the intensive care units. This fungus is characterized by its
powerful spreading ability and its extraordinary resistance to most of the
known antifungal agents making most of the antifungal agents out of service.
In the current work we identified several drugs that can work to restore the
activity of these traditional antifungal agents. We identified 4 main drugs
with high ability to make the antifungal drugs work again against the deadly
fungus. Moreover, we identified the mechanism by which these drugs could
restore the activity of the antifungal agents. We also confirmed the
effectiveness of these combinations in animal models. 
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